
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We've had another fantastic week at St Cuthbert's. The children have been busy with their learning and it has been a pleasure to 
walk around school observing them in their classrooms. 

 

On Monday the Mini Police helped PCSO Sarah Blacow complete a litter pick at 
Windermere Library  gardens. After doing such a great job the children were 
able to enjoy some quiet time reading books in the lovely warm library. 

 

On Tuesday we welcomed specialist English Teacher, Mrs Finlay from the Cum-
bria English Hub. We're really enjoying working in partnership with the English 
Hub. They are so impressed with the rapid improvements made and also the 
progress our children are making. Thank you for supporting your child at home 

with their reading, their learning and for encouraging their love of books. Remember if your child reads at 
home, please write this in their reading records. The children are given a Head teachers award in Golden 
book too! 

 
Please remember to keep an eye on key dates on DOJOs, next week is another busy one.  
 
The Explorers are in the forest on Tuesday. Please remember to send your child in appropriate clothing especially given changeable 
weather at the moment.  
We are celebrating NSPCC Number day on Friday. Children are invited to come to school wearing numbers. We will be collecting 
money to support the NSPCC and also to purchase some new maths resources for all classes.  

KS2 have been busy learning their dance with Miss Megan from KDA. We always look forward to 
performing at the Brewery. Tickets go on sale Thursday 1st February and they usually sell out 
quickly. We are performing on Monday 18th March. 

 
 

 

 

 
As always, many thanks for your support, 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 
 
 

Mrs Bone 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Tues 30th Jan—KS1 Forest School 
Fri 2nd Feb—NSPCC Number Day 

Mon 5th Feb—Weds 7th Feb—KS2 Residential 
Weds 7th Feb—NO LACROSSE 

Thurs 8th Feb—Toddler Group Stay & Play and 
Open morning in school -AM 

Fri 9th Feb—HALF TERM starts 
Mon 19th-Weds 21st Feb—Bikeability Y5&6 

Tues 27th Feb—KS2 Forest School 
Tues 27th Feb —Y6 Maths @ The Lakes School 

Friday 26th January 2024 Scan the QR code to get to 

our website. 

KS2 have been using 
force meters in Science 

to measure different 
everyday forces 

The children showed 

great team work at 

Lacrosse Club 

Our Gospel Value Award Winners. 


